
We have learnt a lot about
the space this half term. 
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HEALTHY
BREAKFAST TABLE

Thank you to the School Council for their
work in promoting healthy eating this half
term.  It was lovely to see everyone
enjoying the healthy 
snacks on offer on the
Health Breakfast Table 
prepared by the Council.
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Rugby sessions 
from  
Ysgol Brynhyfryd

Saib a Symud LISTENING TO
THE STORY
LEARNING

ABOUT THE
ANIMALS

WRITING OUR
NAME USING

CHINESE
SYMBOLS

CHILDREN’S MENTAL
HEALTH WEEK

LEARNING ABOUT THE
IMPORTANCE OF MUSIC IN

KEEPING OUR MINDS HEALTHY.
THANK YOU TO THE WELLBEING

AMBASSADORS FOR THEIR
FANTASTIC PRESENTATION.


